
LAST WEEK

OUR PRESIDENT OF THE BOARD 
OF DIRECTORS FİRUZ BAĞLIKAYA 
MADE EVALUATIONS TO NOW
Firuz Bağlıkaya, President of the Board of 
Directors, made evaluations about the 9-day 
holiday in a statement to NOW. Bağlıkaya said, 
“We expect approximately 20 million touristic 
movements during the holiday period. We 
anticipate an economy of 100 billion liras.”

FİRUZ BAĞLIKAYA WARNED 
CITIZENS AGAINST HOLIDAY 
SCAMS
In a statement to Kanal D, our President Firuz 
Bağlıkaya warned citizens to be careful against 
scammers while shopping for vacation. “They 
can check on our website whether the travel 
agency they are shopping with is an official 
travel agency registered with TÜRSAB,” 
Bağlıkaya said.

TOURISM CENTURY IFTAR 
ISTANBUL MEETING
Istanbul meeting of ‘Tourism Century Iftar’ was 
held on the Island of Democracy and Freedom.
We have compiled images from our iftar program 
hosted by our President of the Board of 
Directors Firuz Bağlıkaya.

TVNET FEATURED OUR TOURISM 
CENTURY IFTAR IN ITS ‘A NEW DAY’ 
PROGRAM
TVNet featured the iftar organization we 
organized on the Island of Democracy and 
Freedom as part of the Tourism Century Iftars in 
the New Day program.

TOURISM CENTURY IFTAR-
GAZIANTEP
The second stop of the “Tourism Century Iftar” 
meeting was Gaziantep.
The iftar program hosted by our GAP Regional 
Representative Board President İbrahim Halil 
Kılınç and our Chief Advisor to the President 
Soner Bacaksız took place with intense 
participation.

OUR VICE PRESIDENT DAVUT 
GÜNAYDIN GAVE AN INTERVIEW TO 
KANAL D HABER
Our Vice President Davut Günaydın made 
statements to Kanal D Haber about bungalow 
scammers. Stating that a separate unit has 
been established in our association for this 
situation, Günaydın underlined that citizens 
should check the sites where they will make 
holiday shopping on the TÜRSAB website.

TOURISM SECTOR REPRESENTATIVES SIGNED
A JOINT DECLARATION FOR THE DEVELOPMENT

OF ÇANAKKALE TOURISM
Tourism sector representatives came together at a meeting hosted by Çanakkale Chamber of 

Commerce and Industry President Selçuk Semizoğlu with the participation of Çanakkale Balıkesir 
Regional Representative Board President Fatih Ergün, Chief Advisor to the President and 

Çanakkale Chamber of Commerce and Industry Board Member Ahmet Çelik and signed a joint 
declaration for the development of tourism in the city.

ÇATOD President Koray Özcan, ÇATUD President İsmet Balkan, ÇARO President Cihan Müşterioğlu 
and Secretary General Sema Sandal also attended the meeting, which was held in order to make 
efficient use of Çanakkale’s tourism potential and to develop a culture of joint work in this regard.
At the meeting, President Selçuk Semizoğlu touched upon the activities carried out to highlight 

the historical, touristic, cultural and gastronomic values of Çanakkale.

MIDDLE EAST TOURISM SPECIALIZATION PRESIDENCY PRESIDENTIAL 
ELECTION TOOK PLACE AT TURSAB CENTRAL OFFICE

With the relevant decision of our Board of Directors, on 29.03.2024 at 10:00 on 29.03.2024, 
TÜRSAB Middle East Tourism Specialization Presidency Presidential election was held at our 

TÜRSAB Central Office. As a result of the voting made by our travel agencies who have the right 
to vote as a member of the specialization presidency, Mr. Metin Duyar, authorized by Blue Mtn 
Travel Travel Agency, was elected as the Specialization President. We would like to thank all 

participants and wish Mr. Duyar success in his new position.

TÜRSAB COMMITTEE PARTICIPATED IN THE EXHIBITION OF 
“POETRY IN STONE, IMAGES OF CLASSICAL

GREECE BY ROBERT MCCABE”
Our Board Member Yıldırım Taş, Western Black Sea RRB President Ercan Güner and Trakya RRB 
President Egemen Aydın attended the “Poetry in Stone, Images of Classical Greece by Robert 
McCABE” exhibition held on Thursday, March 28th as part of the Greek National Day with the 

invitation of Greek Ambassador Konstantinos Koutras.
TÜRSAB Committee met with Fatma Baysan, General Manager of Kosmos Visa at the exhibition.

We would like to thank the Greek Ambassador Konstatinos Koutras for their kind invitation.

OUR BOARD MEMBER OYA EBRU KÜÇÜKEL VISITED HONORABLE 
ONUR ŞAYLAN, CONSUL GENERAL OF DUBAI

Board Member Oya Ebru Küçükel visited the Consul General of Dubai Mr. Onur Şaylan in his office.
During the visit, Ms. Küçükel explained the goals and details of the Tourism Century project, 

which is implemented by our Association in line with the vision of the Turkish Century. Mr. Şaylan 
expressed his support for the project.

After the meeting, Mr. Küçükel presented a gift to Mr. Şaylan.

NORTHERN MACEDONIA DELEGATION MET WITH OUR PRESIDENT 
OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS FİRUZ BAĞLIKAYA

Ambassador of North Macedonia Jovan Manasijevski and Undersecretary of Economy of the 
Embassy of North Macedonia Suzana Tuneva visited TÜRSAB Central Office and met with our 

President Firuz Bağlıkaya.
At the meeting, which was also attended by TÜRSAB Vice President Davut Günaydın and 
Corporate Relations Group President Nergis Büyükkınacı, consultations were held on the 

development of tourism activities between the two countries.

IZMIR MEETING OF THE ‘CENTURY OF TOURISM’ IFTAR WAS HELD
Izmir Meeting of ‘Tourism Century’ Iftars, which we initiated within the scope of our ‘Tourism 

Century’ project, was held.
The organization hosted by Kıvanç Meriç, President of Izmir Regional Representative Board, was 

attended by Firuz Bağlıkaya, President of the Board of Directors; Davut Günaydın and Hasan Eker, 
Vice Presidents; Yıldırım Taş, Ali Yaramışlı and Esra Başeskioğlu, Board Members; Uğur Hasbahçeli, 

Chief Advisor to the President; Suat Esin, President of Marmaris Regional Representative Board 
and travel agency representatives.

Speaking at the iftar program, Firuz Bağlıkaya pointed out that Izmir has tourism potential in many 
areas and said, “We will work to enrich Izmir’s tourism with new products and routes within the 

scope of our Tourism Century Project.”

OUR TURSAB COMMITTEE MET WITH OUR TRAVEL AGENCIES 
OPERATING IN HATAY ANTAKYA

Our TÜRSAB Committee consisting of our President Firuz Bağlıkaya, Board Member Mehmet Akyıl, 
Disciplinary Board Member İbrahim Tanrıverdi, Chief Advisors Hamit Kuk, Soner Bacaksız and Uğur 
Hasbahçeli and our GAP Regional Representative Board President İbrahim Halil Kılınç met with our 
travel agencies operating in Hatay Antakya hosted by our Hatay Regional Representative Board 

President Mehmet Ali Aycıl.
In the meeting where the problems experienced by our travel agencies after the earthquake 

disaster that took place on February 6 last year and affected 11 provinces were explained, our 
President Firuz Bağlıkaya stated that there must be life for there to be tourism and emphasized 

that our Association stands by our agencies for the re-growth of tourism in the region.

OUR ASSOCIATION HELD AN IFTAR ORGANIZATION IN HATAY BY 
SETTING UP AN IFTAR TENT

Our Association set up an iftar tent at Orhanlı Park in Sofular Neighborhood under the 
governorship of the governorate in Hatay and organized an iftar organization.

Our TÜRSAB Committee consisting of our President Firuz Bağlıkaya, Board Member Mehmet Akyıl, 
Disciplinary Board Member İbrahim Tanrıverdi, Chief Advisors Hamit Kuk, Soner Bacaksız and Uğur 

Hasbahçeli, Hatay Regional Representative Board President Mehmet Ali Aycıl, GAP Regional 
Representative Board President İbrahim Halil Kılınç and Hatay Provincial Director of Culture and 

Tourism Hüsnü Işıkgör met with earthquake victims at the iftar tent.

AN IFTAR PROGRAM ORGANIZED ON THE ISLAND OF 
DEMOCRACY AND FREEDOMS AS PART OF THE 

‘TOURISM CENTURY IFTAR’
We held the first meeting of the “Tourism Century Iftars” in Istanbul, which we initiated in order 
to come together with our members in the spiritual atmosphere of Ramadan and to strengthen 

unity and solidarity. TÜRSAB Board Members, Regional Representative Boards and Specialization 
Presidents, representatives of travel agencies operating in Istanbul and many members of the 
press attended the iftar organization hosted by our President Firuz Bağlıkaya on the Island of 

Democracy and Freedom. Firuz Bağlıkaya, who started his speech at the iftar program by stating 
that the massacre in Gaza since October 7 should end as soon as possible, commemorated the 

martyrs of democracy Adnan Menderes, Hasan Polatkan, Fatin Rüştü Zorlu and July 15.
Bağlıkaya also thanked the Albayrak Family for bringing the Island of Democracy and 

Freedom to tourism.

ANKARA MEETING OF ‘TOURISM CENTURY IFTAR’ WAS HELD
The Ankara Meeting of the ‘Tourism Century Iftar’, which we initiated as part of our ‘Tourism 

Century’ project, was held with the participation of over 500 travel agency representatives and 
journalists. The organization was hosted by our Central Anatolia Regional Representative Board 

President Cevat Engin Şahin; Our President Firuz Bağlıkaya, Vice Presidents Davut Günaydın 
and Hasan Eker, Board Members Yıldırım Taş, Talip Aldemir, Engin Ceylan, Esra Başeskioğlu and 

Gökhan Ataseven, Chief Advisors to the President Hamit Kuk, Ceren Anadol and Uğur Hasbahçeli, 
Ankara City Council President and ATO Vice President Halil İbrahim Yılmaz, Ankara Provincial 

Director of Culture and Tourism Ali Ayvazoğlu, TÜRSAB members and Ankara representatives of 
media organizations attended the event.

Speaking at the iftar program, Firuz Bağlıkaya drew attention to the tourism potential of Ankara 
and stated that they aim to increase the number of visitors to the capital city with the ‘Tourism 

Century’ project and underlined that every tourist coming to our country is the result of the 
devotion and efforts of Travel Agencies and Tour Operators. We would like to thank all our guests 

who attended our invitation and did not leave us alone.

OUR TÜRSAB COMMITTEE COMMEMORATED THOSE WHO LOST 
THEIR LIVES DUE TO THE TERRORIST ATTACK IN MOSCOW

Our TÜRSAB committee consisting of our President Firuz Bağlıkaya, Vice President Davut 
Günaydın, TÜRSAB Board Member Yıldırım Taş, Incoming Tourism Specialization President Orhan 

Sancar, TÜRSAB Chief Advisors Hamit Kuk, Soner Bacaksız and Kamran Bagıyev visited the 
Russian Association of Tour Operators ATOR to commemorate the victims of the terrorist attack in 

Moscow, the capital of Russia, and to express their condolences.
The TÜRSAB committee headed by Firuz Bağlıkaya left flowers in front of the Crocus City Hall 

Concert Hall, where the incident took place, in memory of those who lost their lives in the terrorist 
attack in Moscow. Then they met with ATOR President Maya Lomidze and ATOR executives.
During the meeting, Mr. Bağlıkaya pointed out that the value to be given to brotherhood and 
friendship has gained more importance today than ever before in order to prevent violence 
and terrorism from prevailing in the world, and stated that tourism, which brings people and 

cultures closer to each other, always has the most important role in building bridges of friendship, 
establishing peace and brotherhood, and in this sense, he believes that tourism has an important 
function in healing our wounds and relieving our pain to some extent. We would like to thank ATOR 

President Maya Lomidze and her delegation for their kind hospitality and once again take this 
opportunity to express our condolences and condolences to the Russian people.

FİRUZ BAĞLIKAYA: WE EXPECT 20 MILLION TRIPS DURING
THE RAMADAN HOLIDAY

Firuz Bağlıkaya, President of our Board of Directors, made a statement to Demirören News Agency 
about the 9-day holiday and said that they expect approximately 20 million people to travel.

Bağlıkaya’s statement was widely covered in the press.
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Our TÜRSAB Mobile Application is online! It has been applied as a part of our Association’s Digital 
Transformation and will enable you to access our TÜRSAB services in the easiest and fastest way. 

You may easily access many of our services for our members and consumers, such as TÜRSAB 
Online, TÜRSAB KART, license plate inquiry, plate status notification, Digital Verification System,

QR Code Verification, and member agency inquiry, via your mobile devices, and practically perform 
your transactions.

You can download our TÜRSAB Mobile Application, which will provide benefits to our members and 
users, to your mobile devices free of charge via the links below. 

Click to download the application for free.

WITH TÜRSAB 
MOBILE 

APPLICATION, 
ALL YOUR 

TRANSACTIONS 
ARE AT YOUR 

FINGERTIPS 

TÜRSAB AGENCY SOFTWARE
The “TÜRSAB Agency Software” continues to be used to enable our travel agencies to easily carry out their 
business, maintain customer inventories, and quickly organize tour programs. Our agencies can now easily 

access the reservation, reporting, and customer information program via the internet through mobile devices and 
computers, free of charge.

The TÜRSAB Agency Software can be used by obtaining an agency code through TÜRSAB Online from the 
website www.tursabyazilim.org. 

For more detailed information, please visit: https://www.tursab.org.tr/.../uyelerimiz-50-yilimiza-ozel 

THE WORLD FULL OF ADVANTAGES OF TÜRSAB CARD 
IS WAITING FOR YOU!

You are invited to the advantageous world of TÜRSAB CARD, with increasing opportunities every day, ranging 
from fuel to clothing, food and beverage to vehicle services, white goods to foreign language courses. You can 

visit our website to take advantage of the privileges of TÜRSAB CARD, apply for TÜRSAB CARD, and get detailed 
information about discounts. After your application, you can start using your virtual card immediately without 

waiting for your physical card to be delivered.

For detailed information on campaign terms and free TÜRSAB CARD application,
please visit www.tursab.org.tr/tursab-card.

VISTING OURS OF TOPKAPI PALACE AND DOLMABAHÇE PALACE 
UPDATED TO BE APPLIED ON RAMADAN EID

According to the letter sent to our Association by the Directorate of National Palaces 
Administration, Department of Museology and Promotion;

In accordance with the “Procedures and Principles for Visiting, Allocation, Archive, Research 
and Image Taking in Palaces, Mansions, Pavilions, Museums and Historical Factories under the 

Presidency of the Republic of Turkey National Palaces Administration”, Topkapı Palace and 
Dolmabahçe Palace under the National Palaces Administration will be open to visitors between 

10.00-17.00 on the 1st day of Ramadan Eid (Wednesday, 10.04.2024).
Other palaces, mansions, pavilions and museums of the National Palaces will be closed to visitors. 

For detailed information; https://www.tursab.org.tr/announcements/announcement-on-the-
visiting-hours-to-be-applied-on-ramadan-eid 

‘SCHOOL TOURS COMMITTEE’ TO BE ESTABLISHED UNDER THE 
SPECIALIZED PRESIDENCY OF CULTURAL TOURISM

Within the scope of the decision of the Board of Directors of our Association, it has been 
decided to establish a “School Tours Committee” within the Cultural Tourism Specialization 

Presidency.
Our members who wish to take part in the School Tours Committee should fill in the attached 
application form and send their requests to ihtisasbaskanliklari@tursab.org.tr in a signed and 

stamped form.
For detailed information; https://www.tursab.org.tr/announcements/announcement-on-the-

establishment-of-a-school-tours-committee 

GEORGIA DESTINATION PROMOTION AND B2B MEETING EVENT 
WILL BE HELD IN OUR CENTRAL OFFICE

On Wednesday, April 17, 2024, the Consulate General of Georgia in Istanbul and the Georgian 
National Tourism Office will organize a Destination Promotion and B2B Meeting Event.

Presentations and video screenings will be made to introduce the fascinating experience with the 
fabulous beauty of the Caucasus, a unique holiday destination in the heart of the natural paradise 
and a delicious cuisine. B2B meetings will be held to develop new collaborations regarding travel,  

accommodation opportunities and tour packages. In addition, Georgian food will be served. 
For detailed information and participation; https://www.tursab.org.tr/announcements/

announcement-on-georgia-destination-promotion-and-b2b-meeting-event 
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THE SECOND STOP OF THE “TOURISM CENTURY IFTAR”
MEETING WAS GAZIANTEP

The second stop of the “Tourism Century Iftar” meeting was Gaziantep.
JDP Group Deputy President and Gaziantep MP Abdülhamit Gül, Gaziantep Metropolitan Mayor 

Fatma Şahin, our Board of Directors President Firuz Bağlıkaya, our Vice President, Board Members, 
Regional Representative Board and Specialization Presidents, Gaziantep Provincial Director of 
Culture and Tourism, representatives of travel agencies operating in the region and members 

of the press attended the Iftar organization hosted by our GAP Regional Representative Board 
President İbrahim Halil Kılınç and our Chief Advisor to the President Soner Bacaksız.

Our President Firuz Bağlıkaya started his speech at the iftar program by drawing attention to the 
massacres that have been going on in Gaza for 173 days and expressed his wish that the human 
tragedy would end as soon as possible. Bağlıkaya also commemorated those who lost their lives 
in the great earthquake disaster on February 6, 2023. Abdülhamit Gül stated that TÜRSAB is an 
important stakeholder in tourism and emphasized the work of our Association in this direction. 
Fatma Şahin, on the other hand, drew attention to our ‘Tourism Century’ project, which we have 

implemented with the expressions ‘Let the name of this century be the Tourism Century’.

https://www.facebook.com/tursaborgtr/videos/1809915679522341/ 
https://www.facebook.com/tursaborgtr/videos/434715642277876/ 

https://www.facebook.com/tursaborgtr/videos/307356135710594/ 

https://www.facebook.com/tursaborgtr/videos/1516225209108961/ 
https://www.facebook.com/tursaborgtr/videos/993174945501458/ 
https://www.facebook.com/tursaborgtr/videos/337549835968481/ 

